
Comment from Anonymous 

Rearview side-cameras (in place of side-view mirrors) must absolutely be considered and legalized 
in the United States. The United States (and Canada) automotive regulations fall FAR behind the 
rest of the world and Europe. Because of this, cars in the United States are lacking innovative 
features that drivers and consumers can greatly benefit from. 
As such, I feel strongly that side-view cameras must be legalized for vehicles in the United States. 
This technology could also be combined with additional safety features (such as blind-spot 
monitoring) to further increase vehicle and driver safety. 

 


